
THE SACRED HEART OF JESUS PARISH 
The Sacred Heart, Southwold, IP18 6AH with St Edmund, King & Martyr, Halesworth, IP19 8SY 
Priest:  Fr Christopher Smith 01502 723207.  In an emergency please telephone the presbytery at Lowestoft on 
01502 572453. 
Contact for Newsletter: Laurette Burton – 07966 541747- lauretteburton147@gmail.com  
Parish website:-  https://southwoldhalesworthrc.org.uk/ 

MASSES THIS WEEK 
SOUTHWOLD 

 
Sunday 5th October 
11.00 am – Stubbs’ Family Intentions 
Monday 6th October 
9.00 am – Feria – Holy Souls 
Tuesday 7th October 
9.00 am – Our Lady of the Rosary – The 
Benefactors of our Parish 
The Rosary 
Thursday 9th October 
NO MASS – St John Henry Newman 
Saturday 11th October 
10.00 am – St John XXIII, Pope - Seminarians 
Adoration & Sacrament of 
Reconciliation 
 

HALESWORTH 
Sunday 5th October 
9.00 am – People of our Parish 
Wednesday 8th October 
10.00 am – Feria – World Peace 
Sacrament of Reconciliation after Mass 
or by appointment 
Friday 10th October 
10.00 am – Feria – Pat’s Intentions 
 
THE NATIONAL CYCLE OF PRAYER 
During the Autumn we are asked to pray for 
the following intentions: Thanksgiving for 
Harvest; Students & Teachers; The Spread 
of the Gospel;  Justice & Peace in the World; 
Prisoners & their families; All victims of war; 
Young people. 
 

 
For reflections on Sunday Gospel & 

Readings please use the following link 
http://www.wednesdayword.org/parish/inde

x.htm 

SUNDAY 5TH OCTOBER  2025 
27TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
 
MUSIC PRACTICE BEFORE SUNDAY MASS  Next practice 
on 5th October before Mass from 10.40 am. All welcome.  
Nathan Williamson 
 
CAFOD  Friday was CAFOD’s Harvest Fast Day and so this 
Sunday there will be a second collection for the work of 
CAFOD. 
 
THE SACRED HEART LADIES GUILD  The next meeting of 
the Guild will be this coming Tuesday, 7th October in the 
Cardinal Newman Hall.   New members always welcome. 
 
PATSY DRAKE RIP  The Funeral Mass of Patsy Drake will 
take place in St Edmund’s, Halesworth on Thursday, 16th 
October at 11.00 am. 
 
FIRST MASS OF SUNDAY  The Saturday evening Mass has 
now ceased until the Easter Vigil next year. 
 
THE SIGN OF PEACE  We have reverted to our pre-COVID 
practice. The sign of peace may now be given by a physical 
gesture such as a handshake. Please respect those who do 
not wish to share the sign of peace in this way. 
 
PARISH 100 CLUB    The next draw will be on Sunday, 5th 
October.   Please contact Stella on 01986 948315 if you 
want to join or purchase an extra number.  
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK OR IN 
HOSPITAL  HM The King, Dolores Arellano, Cedric Burton, 
Janet Dent, Phoebe Durnam, Judith Etherton, Anthony 
Firman, Susan Goldsmith, Oliver Grantham, Rosemary 
Jones, Laura Kenwick-Fearns, Anthea Marriner, Stephen 
Martin, Fr Tony Rogers, Pat Romer-Grundy, Fr Roger 
Spencer, Frances Stewart, Brian & Maureen White, Oliver 
Williams.  May they be comforted by our prayers and 
awareness of our love for them.  Please let Fr Christopher 
know of any changes or additions. 
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